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Hello Everyone! We are excited about our upcoming performance “October Rocktober!”  The students are so excited about this performance!  Below you will find details! 

What:  First and third grades musical performance of  “October Rocktober”
When:  Monday, October 23, 2017.  Please note this is the week after parent teacher conferences.  
Where:  SPE Gymnasium
Time:  Performance immediately following PTA program and Optimist awards presentation at 7:00 p.m.  Our performance is about 30 minutes in length.
What to wear:  Country/cowboy /autumn theme.  Comfortable, school appropriate clothing.
Where do I take my student before performance: First Grade to their classrooms.  Third Grade to their classrooms.
After performance:  For your child’s safety, we will return to their classroom where students will be released by teachers.
If my child is receiving an Optimist Award (Super Citizen):  Please check in with classroom teacher that you have arrived.  Your child will then proceed with you to the gymnasium.  After student has received reward, pictures will be taken, your student will hand you their certificate, etc. and join other students on stage.
Questions:  Janine.henley@lsr7.net
